
 

                                                   

        
                   

         Tuesday 12th May 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am sure that many of you are aware that Grammar school testing for children entering 
Secondary education in September 2016 will take place in September 2015.  Parents are 
required to pre-register their child if they wish them to sit the tests.  Registration will open on 1st 
June and will close on 1st July 2015. The tests will take place on Thursday 10th September 
2014. 
 

Parents will be able to register their child for the Kent Test online via www.kent.gov.uk/ola.  If 
you register online and provide an email address, you will receive your child’s assessment 
decision via email. If you register by post, you will receive your child’s assessment decision 
letter via post.  
 

In order to provide as much information as possible to parents at the earliest opportunity, I will 
be holding an 11+ selection process meeting on Thursday 21st May at 3:30p.m. 
 

Please be aware that we would suggest your child only sits the tests if they are consistently 
performing at a high expected or exceeding levels in Reading, Writing and Mathematics. 
  
Please indicate below if you will be joining us on this evening. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs. K. Down 
Deputy Head Teacher 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
To:  Mrs. Down ~ 11+ Selection test 
 
I will be in attendance at the 11+ selection test meeting being held on  
Thursday 21st May at 3:30p.m. 
 
 

Signed  ………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
 
Child’s name …………………………………………………… Class …………………… 
 
 
 
 
 

 

BROOKFIELD JUNIOR SCHOOL 
11+ SELECTION TEST 

 
 
 

http://www.kent.gov.uk/ola

